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The November 21, 2018, Joint Special Meeting of the 
Consolidated Emergency Dispatch Agency Commission 
and the Dispatch Advisory Board has been cancelled. 

 
The November 21, 2018, Regular Consolidated 

Emergency Dispatch Agency Commission meeting  
will still be held at 1:00 pm.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


